Transition Black Isle

Admin Meeting Weds 7th November

Posters etc.
With Wendy stepping down and focussing her energies south of the Kessock Bridge, we have a gap in our abilities to produce posters and printed matter. Sarah Grant has offered to help out, but was rather hampered by limited computer facilities. We had a plan for market materials to use a program called Canva, with Rachael Macgregor used to produce the initial Fortrose Market poster. Since then, I’ve had a look at Canva with Rachael, and Wendy used it to produce her swansong for us, the 2019 markets leaflet.

Canva seems to me to be quite a useful approach – it allows up to 10 users to work together, sharing designs, fonts, colours, templates and logos. It can size documents to give the best fit for various paper sizes, and also for all the main social media posts. Wendy reported that it is a bit more limited than the software she is used to, but she still thought it was able to deliver a competent result. However, it really needs an enthusiast to use it and then demonstrate it to others – we had thought that Rachael would be able to do that, but she bit off much more than she could chew, and is now focussing on her studies and her family.

This isn’t in any way my area of competence – I only really got involved because of the Fortrose Market. I suggest maybe we should see what Sarah thinks about it, and then, if she isn’t so keen, we can advertise for someone else – although I’m not all that optimistic about that approach.

Meanwhile, I raised the issue of the general style of our material with UHI – who were quite enthusiastic about a possible student project advising/ designing stuff for us. Again, I’m not all that optimistic, but at the very least it’s good to have them thinking about us! If anything comes of the UKI approach, I think the work would most likely be done in the 2nd or 3rd quarter of 2019.
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